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Pavement Rehabilitation for NM 28  

Mesilla to Texas State Line 
 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One 
Maintenance with Blue Collar Construction will be performing pavement rehabilitation on NM 
28 from Mesilla, NM to the Texas state line. The NMDOT will be placing a chip sealing product 
to assist in extending the longevity of the roadway.  
 
The project is scheduled to commence Monday June 16th at mile marker 0 (Texas State Line) and 
work on the northbound lanes until they reach mile marker 28 (Mesilla, NM). Motorists will 
encounter lane restrictions in four mile increments as crews work on placing the chip seal 
material along the roadway. Drivers will notice loose rock on the new roadway surface and are 
encouraged to reduce speed as sweepers will be stationed throughout the work zone in order to 
secure the passage of all vehicles. 
 
Hours of operation will be Monday through Friday from 7:00 am - 5:00 pm daily weather 
permitting. The project is scheduled to be complete by Friday July 4th. 
 

### 
 
For more information regarding this release please contact Leandro Montoya III, P.E. NMDOT 
District One Maintenance at (575) 640-6806, or Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One 
Public Information Officer at (575) 525-7340.   
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